
 
 

Y O U T H  C A M P  I N

U G A N D A  I N  K A M P A L A
We arrived in Uganda on Monday, the 20

January 2020. We went to Speke Resort

Munyonyo, where the youth camp was

held by Norec. We spent 5 days

interacting with youth from all over the

world. The youth camp was about getting

to know people who will be going on

exchange to other countries. We were in

different activities where I learnt about

challenges I will face while in the

exchange country, and how to deal with

these challenges. The camp was

productive because I met people from

Kenya, and they told me how Kenyan

people are. They also told me what things

I should react to, and what I should

expect from Kenyan people.

X O L I S A
#norecno #norecexchange

 

E N T R E P R E N E U R S H I P
T R A I N I N G S

So far, I have done 3 trainings in two

places, Kangemi and Kitusuri.All the

classes were good. I was able to learn

through the training, although I was

expecting big attendance, and we got

small numbers of dream girls. 70% of the

dream girls were active. We tried to

make others feel the training will help

them in life.

I N T R O D U C T I O N  T O
D E Y I - K

In my first week we went to see the

office of DEYI-k where they told us about

the mission and vision of Destined Youth

Initiative Kenya; we got to know people

who work inside the program. They told

us which areas and age groups they work

in to help the community.

A R R I V A L  I N  N A I R O B I

We arrived in Nairobi on 24th of January

2020. I was so tired and I was so excited

to finally be in my first exchange

country. I could not wait to see how

friendly the people of Kenya are. I was so

tired. I wanted to rest when I got here.

H O W  I S  N A I R O B I

Nairobi is a nice city everyone wants to

go to. It has a lot of people, most of them

are business minded. Kenyans love to

work hard.


